
56 Prospect Street 
P.O. Box 270  
Hartford, CT 06103 

 

Deborah Denfeld   

Team Lead - Transmission Siting  

Tel: (860) 728-4654 

 

February 21, 2024 

 

Melanie Bachman, Esq. 

Executive Director 

Connecticut Siting Council 

Ten Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT 06051 

 

 

Re: EM-EVER-097-231017 – The Connecticut Light and Power Company d/b/a Eversource Energy 

notice of intent to modify an existing telecommunications facility located at 20 Barnabas Road 

Newtown, Connecticut. 

 

Dear Attorney Bachman: 

 

On November 27, 2022, Eversource Energy (“Eversource”) received an acknowledgement from the 

Connecticut Siting Council (“Council”) of Eversource’s notice of intent to modify an existing 

telecommunication facility located at 20 Barnabas Road, Newtown, Connecticut. Among other 

conditions of the acknowledgement, the Council required that Eversource submit the following item: 

 

• Within 45 days after completion of construction, the Council shall be notified in writing that 

construction has been completed along with a representative photograph of the facility 

modification. (Condition 6) 

 

Construction was completed on February 15, 2024.   

 

Additionally, a representative photograph of the completed modification(s) to the existing 

telecommunications facility, is included as Attachment A. 

 

Eversource will be providing one original and two hard copies of this notice in the mail for the 

Council’s records.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
   Deborah Denfeld 

   Team Lead – Transmission Siting 

   deborah.denfeld@eversource.com 

 

Attachment A – Representative Photograph 

 

 



                                                                    Attachment A 

Representative Photograph 

Completed Modifications to Existing Telecommunications Facility 

 

Site:  Eversource Telecommunications Facility  

20 Barnabas Rd, Newtown Connecticut 

 

 
 


